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ZEP FORMULA 60

SPACE AND CONTACT INSECTICIDE SPRAY
KILLS COCKROACHES, FLIES, MOSQUITOES AND GNATS

A SPRAY FOR FLIES, MOSQUITOES, COCKROACHES, CLOTHES MOTHS,
BEDBUGS, CARPET BEETLES, SILVERFISH, ACCESSIBLE STAGES OF GRAIN
WEEVILS, ANTS, CENTIPEDES, SPIDERS, FLEAS, TICKS AND CERTAIN
OTHER HOUSEHOLD INSECTS, WHEN USED AS DIRECTED. 

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO. 10723  PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

GUARANTEE:

N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE 0.36%
TECHNICAL PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE 0.22%

PYRETHRINS 0.11%

NET CONTENTS/LITRES

COMMERCIAL

CANADIAN INDUSTRIAL CHEMICALS LTEE
DORVAL, QUEBEC H9P 1G2     MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO L5T 1E3

ZEP FORMULA 60 INSECTICIDE SPRAY is a product designed especially
for use in cafes, restaurants, food storage warehouses, flour
mills, and meat packing plants during shut down periods.  In food
processing plants and food storage establishments, apply only
when the plant is NOT in operation.  Food should be removed or
covered during treatment.  All food processing surfaces should be
covered or thoroughly cleaned before using.  General dosage for
fogging machine use is 200 mL of insecticide per 100 cu. m of
space to be sprayed for control of flying insects, and 400 mL per
100 sq. m for the control of crawling insects.



NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

FOR KILLING COCKROACHES AND ANTS:  Apply as a coarse spray, using
a manual compression sprayer, to point of runoff around
baseboards, cracks, crevices, water pipes, and other hiding
places where infestation may occur. Repeat the application when
necessary.  FOR SILVERFISH, CENTIPEDES, SPIDERS, FLEAS, AND
TICKS:  Spray directly the infested area, working spray into
cracks and other hiding places.  Insects should be hit directly
as far as possible.  Repeat application as necessary.

Carpet beetles may be controlled by spray treatment or floor
coverings and all cracks in floors and along baseboards.  Bedbugs
in household may be controlled through repeated spraying of bed
and mattress.  Spray should always be directed into folds of
mattress, around baseboards, walls and floors.

FOR CONTROL OF FLIES AND MOSQUITOES:  Close doors and windows and
spray all parts of the room using fogging machine, at the rate of
200 mL of insecticide per 100 cu. m of space.  Leave room closed
for 10 to 15 minutes;, then sweep up and destroy the fallen
insects.  Repeat as necessary.

CLOTHES MOTHS may be controlled by thorough spraying of all
articles to be protected, paying particular attention to seams
and folds.  Be certain that coverage is thorough.  The interior
surface of storage containers, closets, and trunks should also be
thoroughly sprayed so as to kill all moth larvae that may be
feeding on lint in the cracks.  Unless articles treated are
stored in moth-tight containers, treatment should be repeated
monthly.  Accessible stages of grain weevils, cadelles, grain
moths, flour beetles, and grain mites may be controlled by
wetting surface areas, insect hiding places, and insect runways
to the point of runoff.  Repeat when necessary.

CAUTION:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

HARMFUL IF SWALLOWED.  Do not use near open flame.  Do not spray
directly into exposed food.  Cover or remove fishbowls and
aquaria before and for approximately one hour after treatment. 



Keep away from domestic animals.

FIRST AID:

In case of contact with skin, wash immediately with soap and
water.  If splashed in eyes, flush with water for 15 minutes. 
Seek medical attention immediately.  If swallowed do not induce
vomiting, seek medical attention immediately.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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